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Comments: As I am the 5th generation born to Tuolumne County in my family, and a private property owner of

land and a cabin in Long Valley area, I not only "Feel" but KNOW from my 52 years here that if the maps

approved do not use natural boundaries such as the Immigrant Wilderness, then all of the work from USFS and

the public will be a waste because there will be NO WAY TO ENFORCE THE BORDER'S....AND NO WAY TO

KNOW WHERE THE BORDERS ARE. As my husband is a permanent resident in the Eagle Meadows Area, our

family see's many as they recreate in this area! One thing we don't see are the riding rules of snowmobiing being

broken. Why? Because it is CLEAR WHERE THE BORDERS ARE. The area's where "WE ALL" get to ride now

need to remain for our future generations to learn about the Immigrant WIlderness and love our Forest, so it IS

PRESERVED. The snomobile machine's are EPA approved (especially ours in California.) Use the Immigrant

Wilderness as the border's, save the taxpayer's some money for a change.  Thank you.


